
From: Todd Baitsholts <toddb@peerplace.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/25/2014 4:04:41 PM
Subject: PeerPlace Follow-up

Hi Tony,

Great to meet you earlier this week. I wanted to let you know that I provided Kevin Pondy with a PeerPlace
budgeting tool and budgetary estimates as requested (Kevin seemed pleased with the tool). I would welcome to 
opportunity to meet with your team in person and review our product in detail. Please let me know if there is a 
convenient date in October or November.

Thank you,

Todd Baitsholts | Director of Business Development | PeerPlace Networks LLC
300 Main Street, Suite 4-214 | East Rochester, NY 14445
585-737-6798 | toddb@peerplace.com | www.peerplace.com
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